From: Whitney Williams <rwwilliams1953@live.com>
Sent: Friday, April 17, 2020 8:00 AM

To: Council Coments <CouncilComments@jonesboro.org>
Subject: Jonesboro Curfew

Greetings Members of the Jonesboro City Council.

| attempted to send an email to you via addresses obtained from DuckDuckGo. In the event that you
did not receive it, | am using the above address and apologize for any duplication.

This following is the email that I sent......

Dear (Member) - Jonesboro City Council

RE: City Curfew.

FIRST: I am firmly opposed to Mayor Harold Perrin’s implementing a needless curfew when there are
city regulations that address issues upon which Mayor Perrin declared the curfew. It is a needless action
and will have NO EFFECT against the coronavirus issue in America.

SECOND: | deem this action to be an attack upon the US Constitution and hard working taxpayer civil
liberties. | do not understand why this action was taken as it is like a parent who punishes ALL his/her
children because one child’s error.

THIRD: | respectfully, but strongly urge and recommend that as a ‘Member of the City Council’ that
YOU vote to reverse this curfew, cancelling it. This will honor the U.S. and State Constitutions and the
law-abiding lives of Jonesboro citizens.

Thank you for receiving my view point.

Sincerely,

Whitney Williams
1706 High Ridge Lane
Jonesboro, AR 72404

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



